TOWN OFHAYDEN

P.C.BoxB-520Velasco Avenue, Arizona 85135+(520)356-7801-Fax(520)356-6334

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

A PUBLIC HEARING HAS BEEN CALLED FOR THE PURPOSE OF:

CONSIDERATION OF INCREASING BUILDING PERMIT FEES EFFECTIVE MAY 30, 2019
A copy of the documentation supporting the amended fees was posted on the Town’s website
www.townofhaydenaz.gov on February 25, 2019.

SAID MEETING IS TO BE HELD AT:
HAYDEN TOWN HALL
COUNCIL CHAMBERS

520 VELASCO AVE.
HAYDEN, AZ 85135
DATE
APRIL 29, 2019

TIME
5:30 pm

DATED AND POSTED THIS 15TH DAY OF MARCH, 2019 AT 5:30 PM

P Ergnan

L AURA ROMERO, TOWN CLERK

Persons with disabilities needing accommodations or alternative formats should contact Laura Romero, Town
Clerk (520)356-7801 or via email: Iromero@townofhaydenaz.gov. Such requests should be made 24 hours in
advance.



